
PTO Meeting 

June 4, 2019 

Principals Report: 

• Thank you for an amazing year! 

• Teacher appreciation week was an incredible success 

• 5th Grade Promotion is June 14th at 8:45 AM- volunteers interested in helping can contact Melissa Wilson at 

mbheckner02@gmail.com, guests need to be preregistered, so their sticker is preprinted  

• Field Day for grades 1-5 is June 6th – assigned class colors coming via ConnectEd 

• Friday June 7th is the volunteer breakfast at 8:30 AM 

• Thank you for the concessions and amazing support for the play!  

• June 14th is the last day for students, June 13th and 14th are early dismissal days 

 

Teacher’s Report: 

• Truly appreciative of everything for Teacher Appreciation Week. It was above what was expected. All the food, 

treats, and the prizes were wonderful!  

• We know it was a lot of work this year, but Race for Ed was amazing, and we are excited for next year 

 

Treasurers Report: 

• Most of the big purchases are paid for except 5th Grade Promotion but we are in good shape to start  

• 5th Grade trip was $1000 under budget 

• Still expecting spirit night profits for Spizzico, Froyo and Rita’s  

• $13,000 in operating budget and $24,000 in special purpose  

• Budgeting more for PBIS next year, program was successful, and the kids really enjoyed it  

• Will look at purchasing easels for the Kindergarten team  

 

President’s Report: 

• Rita’s spirit night is Thursday, June 6th from 5-7PM, teachers will be scooping from 5-7 PM 

• Yearbooks will be distributed next week  

 

Elections for President & Treasurer:  

• Lisa Saunders was unanimously reelected as President for a 2-year term 

• Jenny Brandt was unanimously reelected as Treasurer for a 2-year term  
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